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 CAMPBELLCON!! 

Sunday, August 29 

MINISTRY FAIR + EXHIBITS 

Campbell UMC has so many incredible ministries!                                      
This will be a great opportunity to find out about all                                        

of those ministries and to thank those who volunteer to make our 
outreach and inreach possible! 

 

Ministry leaders are encouraged to set up a table at the fair.  
Please have a table set up so you can inform                                                 

our church about your ministry and give information                                       
to those who may want to join in.   
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Dear Campbell Family, 
 
This coming Sunday (August 29) we will be celebrating “CampbellCon,” our annual 
event where we get to learn more about—and connect to—the awesome ministries 
that are happening at Campbell United Methodist Church.  This year CampbellCon 
will be a little different because of Covid, of course:  we will have fewer tables, 
spread further apart, and everyone will be encouraged to mask.  Despite the       
differences this year, however, it will still be a great opportunity to find out more and 
get involved! 
 
What specifically can you learn about at CampbellCon?  Here are some              
examples…. 
 
      Men’s ministry 
      Women’s ministry 
      Children’s ministry 
      Youth ministry 
      Music ministry 
      Adult Sunday school classes 
      Ushers and greeters 
      Worship team 
      Justice League 
      Card-making group 
      Congregational care ministry 
                   Reachout ministry 
      Board game group 
      Boy Scouts 
 
If you’ve ever wanted to learn more about these or any other ministries at       
Campbell, this Sunday is for you!  We look forward to seeing you in worship! 
 
                                                        In Christ, 
 
                                                          Daniel 
 
P.S. - If you can’t make it to in-person worship, or would prefer not to attend        
because of concerns about Covid (which I understand), you can still take part!  
Please just call the church office (417-881-2018) to ask about any of the above 



A NOTE ABOUT WORSHIP from Bill Ed Huff, Director of Worship 

EXPAND YOUR CONNECTION to God and others through WORSHIP! 

 

Join us IN-PERSON at 8:15 or 10:45 a.m. EACH SUNDAY! 

Our worship offerings are online or in-person weekly!   
9:30 a.m. is our Online Worship hour on Campbell TV! 

 

MUSIC for AUGUST 29 in-person this Sunday includes 

Our Campbell Choir at 10:45 and an original song by director 

Bill Ed Huff at 8:15 worship! 

MUSIC for SEPTEMBER 5 in-person will include our Campbell Choir at 
8:15 & our Worship Band and leader Sarah Foreman sharing new   
music at 10:45 along with the beginning of our new September       

sermon series, “Made to Create” - highlighting the published and    
yet-to-be published poetry of Campbell member 

Mr. Loren Broaddus! 
 

***THANKS to ALL who SERVED & PARTICIPATED 

in the CAMPBELL BLAST-OFF big event!!*** 

We are looking forward to even bigger and better things in 2022! 

 

CAMPBELL CHOIR meets each Wednesday 6:30 pm - please contact 
Bill Ed Huff for details!  Campbell Ringers is always looking for more 

Bell Choir members & has just begun Fall rehearsals on Sunday               
afternoons at 3 pm in Room 221, so please contact Bill & he will put 

you in touch with Elizabeth Wilcox, our CUMC Handbell Director! 
 

INVITE OTHERS to view our worship online & remember to Like & Share! 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

 Bell choir rehearsals have resumed at 2:30 pm Sunday afternoons! 

 Adult choir rehearsals have resumed at 6:30 pm Wednesday evenings! 

 Please reach Bill Huff for details on any group that may interest you! 
 

ALL ARE WELCOME IN WORSHIP AT CAMPBELL!  - Bill Huff, Director of Worship 
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Calendar of Events 

Sunday, August 29 

   8:15 a.m.  Morning Worship 

   9:30 a.m.  Adult Sunday School Class (Gym) 

   9:30 a.m.  20’s/30’s Class (Room 222) 

   9:30 a.m.  Children’s Sunday School  

 10:45 a.m.  Morning Worship 

   2:30 p.m.  Bell Choir (Room 221) 

Tuesday, August 31 

    6:30 p.m.  Praise Band (Sanctuary) 

Wednesday,  September 1 

   6:30 p.m.  Board Games  (Gym) 

   6:30 p.m.  Choir  (Sanctuary) 

   7:30 p.m.  Campbell Blast Recap Meeting 
(Mini-Kitchen) 

Thursday, September 2 

  10:00 a.m.  Cards and Crafts (Fellowship Hall) 

  10:00 a.m.  Care Team (Mini-Kitchen) 

Friday, September 3 

  11:30 a.m.  Life Group will meet at Living      
Memorial Park 

 

From the church office 

The church office will closed on Monday,        
September 6th in observance of Labor Day. 

Our sympathy 

To the family of Carl Jeffries 

 

To David Harpster upon the                             
loss of his mother 

 

To April Bess and family upon the loss of  
her grandmother, Bernice Richards 

 

To Jackie King upon the loss of her              
husband, Tom King. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear CUMC Family, 

    Thank you so much for gifting me the       
amazing orange and white stocking cap for my 
graduation.  It really is perfect and I can’t wait to 
wear it around campus!  The love and support 
my church family has given me over the years 
means the world to me.  I truly am blessed and 
thank you for the tremendous amount of        
support while I was at Olympic Trials!  I had a 
blast interviewing with Pastor Daniel and I was 
feeling the love up in Omaha.  I have the best 
people surrounding me! 

                                                    Kate McCarville 

Need for Home Health Aide 

Brenda Reecamper, member and organist at Campbell, is in need of a Home Health Aide for her 
mother.  Brenda has reached out to over 50 organizations in the Springfield area to no avail.  If you 
know of someone who would like to work 35 hours per week, does NOT have animal allergies, and 
has a compassionate heart, please call Brenda at 417-294-2225.  
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Ushers and Greeters 

Have you ever thought these things?........ 

I want to show God’s love to people…. 

I want people to know my Jesus… 

I want to spread the joy of my Lord… 

 

Well, we have just the opportunity for you!!  
We need greeters!!!  We need folks to share 
the love!!  We need you!!  Greeting is so 
easy peazy!  You know how, you do it in 
your daily life all the time!!  So we need you 
to take a turn at the door on Sunday    
mornings.  We need help before and after 
the 1st service and before the 2nd service.  
Each volunteer slot is about 15 minutes.  
You may choose to volunteer for just one 
slot or for more than one on any given day.  
Greeting is a super important mission     
outreach to our members and visitors as 
they arrive!  Please step up to the plate and 
help us out!!  

Financial update 

Week of August 9th-15th: 

General Giving:  $10,794.00 

 

Week of August 16th-22nd: 

General Giving:  $11,020.00 

 

 

Volunteers needed for outreach 

We are needing to expand the membership of 
the ReachOut Team.  The ReachOut Team 
helps us to stay in contact with our          
homebound individuals by either calling or  
doing in-person visits where allowed.  We are 
especially looking for male volunteers, but      
also need females.  Please contact the church 
office, 881-2018 if this is a Ministry you can 
help with. 

 


